
 

 
 
You have a new inquiry from the LDI website 

Email Us  

Submitted on 25 September 2023, 03:48 PM, via IP 68.114.125.213 by Anonymous  

LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

Health Insurance 

Your First Name Lorna 

Your Last Name Seals 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

Retired Federal Employee 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email lrproksch2@gmail.com 

Your Phone 
Number 

5045771988 

Your Message I am reading about Blue Cross Blue Shield selling to an out of state 
company. This would greatly make things worse for us retired and active 
federal workers that depend on BCBS for our health insurance. This selling 
has to have your approved, please do not approve. I have been with BCBC 
for many years with very good service. This selllinf would do harm to many in 
Louisiana. Again, please do not approve this sale. Sincerely, Lorna Seals  

File Upload 
 

 

 

 
 

http://mailstats.ldi.la.gov/ls/click?upn=WUmsEyMBwMitNrbXFI3j9-2FRLRJG91c8TQm2FQIVAcbZjZ7HXS9RuAF4G3FAmXeWsZrPY_Amf9pzPbzUTeLTVX5aPscvJrlhEdxfUz1sjyW2y9OQHVoZpNXQr82rOTkT1wFL1Jb6snfIZtymZJm6wVFTYMuiAa2C5gUn-2FsI7XV4Iux5fWIARfGMTpcq3nsoiD28MfpOJrePuyaxV8Ox0FoDI3ARuNV4hudrUu-2B9GFFUx763sZhLEW9cl0fVpI4ejgPu5J5OWE3G0YSfVxO-2FHbl2urcYp9dyvrD16LivAhjI8nFhqI-3D
mailto:lrproksch2@gmail.com

